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The amendments make this bill better but it is still not acceptable. It misses the mark 

regarding funding, implementation, and potential negative impact to our state water 

policy. 

The dash 3 amendments show some improvement but is still potentially devastating. 

A bill with this much power should get a lot more buy-in from state farmers, ranchers, 

and other stakeholders. Please think about voting against this bill and taking more 

time to figure out what you want. Give more power to local and regional authorities 

and less power to the state. The problem is there. This bill is not a good solution. 


